
Year 8 - Week 8 Update (Parents Evening and Progress Checks)

8C JID 015
8F JJF 042
8G VBB 039
8H EJC 118

8J MMW 033
8M ZWB 044
8P LPF 017
8W SAM 254

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you are well and had a lovely half term. 

Year 8 Parents Evening Reminder
I would like to remind you that it is Year 8 Parents Evening on Thursday 8th November 4.30-7pm. Please ensure you 
book to meet some of your son/daughters teachers. 

Please book appointment slots by logging in here https://vyners.schoolcloud.co.uk/. You will need to type in the details 
asked for on the screen. These details should match what you have previously provided to the school. If the details do 
not match then the system will not allow you to log in. In this case please email parentsevening@vynersschool.org.uk

If you have never used the School Cloud system before then please take a look at the guide here.

Progress Checks
Your child has received a copy of their latest progress report today. This report will be available to view on EduLink 
from tomorrow morning.

If you have not logged onto EduLink previously, please see the attached document which provides instructions on 
how to do so. Please note that the email address you use must be the one that is registered with the school and that 
you must be listed as a Priority 1 or Priority 2 contact for that student.
Also attached to this email is the accompanying letter to go with the progress report.

Please note that any subject specific queries need to go directly to your child's subject teacher. You can contact any 
teacher by clicking on the ‘Email a member of staff’ link on the Vyners school website.

The students completed a self reflection task today during tutorial on areas they think they have performed well in and 
areas they would like to focus on improving, setting themselves a target for the next progress check. I would kindly 
ask that you sit down with your son/daughter to talk through their progress check.

Myself and Miss MacManus have sat down with a small proportion of students today to check in with them regarding 
progress or attitude to learning. This was a chance for them to be able to verbalise how they feel they are getting on 
with the subjects they have received any ‘red’ in. 

Student Timetable Changes 
We are delighted to be able to inform parents, carers and students that all areas of the school, including all 
classrooms, will be open from Monday 6th November onwards now that the RAAC related issues have been 
resolved.  Updated timetables will be issued to all students prior to lessons commencing on Monday morning.  

The timetable changes will be shared on the morning of Sunday 5th November via the Edulink App.  We would ask 
that all parents and carers check that their child has noted the changes before arriving at school on Monday morning. 
Students who were displaced from tutor rooms due to the RAAC issue should return to their original tutor bases as 
per the start of the year from Monday morning onwards.  A full list of tutorials and rooms are listed below. Thank you 
once again to all parents for their support with this matter.

https://vyners.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://vyners.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:parentsevening@vynersschool.org.uk
mailto:parentsevening@vynersschool.org.uk
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call


Safeguarding Snapshot: The Ben Kinsella Trust
The Ben Kinsella Trust educates young people on the dangers of knife crime and helps them to make positive choices
to stay safe.

They are pleased to release brand new dates for their popular UK wide online workshop for parents and carers on the
16th and 23rd November. Click here for more information!

I hope you have a lovely weekend. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to email me. 

Kind Regards,

Miss Hawes

--
Miss K Hawes
Year 8 Leader
Teacher of Physical Education
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